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Milwaukee Valve Gets A Fresh Look
After almost 4 years of productive use, Milwaukee
Valve has launched a new home page and given
the website a much-needed update. Still found at
the same web location
(www.MilwaukeeValve.com), the new home page is
more marketing-focused, providing opportunities to
improve promotions of products, webinars and
other new initiatives, all while maintaining the
excellent collection of important information that the
site is know for.

In the upcoming months, increased product
information, site organization, and additional
features will improve the site’s functionality and
customer utility. Care is being taken to simplify
access to all of the website’s functions, so that
there should be little or no confusion in navigating
the site during the update.
 
For questions or suggested improvements related
to the website, please contact Mandie Ehrett,
Marketing Services Manager for Milwaukee Valve
at ehrettm@milwaukeevalve.com.
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